
 

 

 

2013 GLOBAL ASSESSMENT REPORT ON DISASTER RISK REDUCTION 

Tuesday, June 11, 2013 

Florida International University  

Maidique Campus, MARC 145  

11200 SW 8th  

Miami. FL 

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

The Division of Research’s Extreme Events Research, and the School of International and 

Public Affairs - Latin American and Caribbean Center’s Disaster Risk Reduction Program, at 

Florida International University cordially invite you to attend the U.S. launch of the 2013 

Global Assessment Report on Disaster Risk Reduction. This Report is a major initiative of 

the United Nations International Strategy for Disaster Reduction that contributes to the 

achievement of the Hyogo Framework for Action through monitoring risk patterns, trends, 

and progress in disaster risk reduction, while offering guidance and suggestions to 

government and non-governmental parties on how they can together reduce disaster risks. 

This event is by invitation only. This invitation must be presented at the event in 

order to attend. 

For additional information and to RSVP please send an email to jsarmien@fiu.edu  
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